
July 1, 2019 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

RE: Advice 19-03—Replacement Pages—Schedule 135—Net Metering Service 
And Schedule 136—Interconnection Tariff 

On June 13, 2019, Pacific Power & Light Company (Pacific Power), a division of PacifiCorp, 
submitted revised tariff sheets for Schedule 135—Net Metering Service.  In response to feedback 
from Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission staff, Pacific Power is submitting 
revised tariff sheets for Schedule 135, as well as Schedule 136. 

In the revised tariff sheets, the company is adding in a Definitions section, conforming the 
terminology in the tariff to more closely match the modified statutes, and is moving the 
definition of net metering from Schedule 136 to Schedule 135.  The definition for net metering 
will also match the language in statute. 

For informational purposes, also enclosed is a copy of Pacific Power’s Interconnection 
Agreement for Net Metering Service and Net Metering, Interconnection, and Production Meter 
Application. 

Please direct questions to Ariel Son, Regulatory Affairs Manager, at (503) 813-5410. 

Sincerely, 

             /s/ 
Etta Lockey 
Vice President, Regulation 
Pacific Power & Light Company 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 
(503) 813-5701
etta.lockey@pacificorp.com

Enclosures 

190502-PPL-Attach-A-7-1-19.pdf 
190502-PPL-Attach-B-7-1-19.pdf 
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